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Comments: As a public lands owner and supporter of access to public lands, I fully support the proposed the

Carbondale to Crested Butte Trail, including the Redstone to McClure Pass Trail.

 

This proposed non-motorized trail is needed to provide recreational opportunities for residents and visitors alike.

Providing more opportunities for people to experience nature are always good. I look forward to hiking and biking

this trail one day soon.

 

Thank you.


